Students - Admission from Outreach intervention slums

The Department of Service Learning (Outreach) planned to organize a summer camp for the
students who have completed 12th standard (2016-17). These students were selected from 41
outreach intervention slums. They were identified by 2nd year UG students (2016-17) in their
respective outreach areas. Around 143 students were identified and enrolled for the summer
camp. This program was primarily aimed at the development of their leadership skills, and
also included career guidance. On the final day of summer camp, they were given guidance on
the online applying procedure and course selection in Loyola College.

Out of 143 students, 58 students applied various courses at Loyola College. Many of them were
first generation students with a single parent from a vulnerable community. All of them
appeared for the interview. They were scrutinized with many proceedings and finally Loyola
College decided to give an opportunity to 43 students.

Students and their parents were very happy to get admission in Loyola College and they were
thankful to Loyola College.




